
From: mike mckee [mailto:mikecmckee@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 9:56 AM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Extension for Certificate No. G-00256 
 
 
To Whom it may Concern: 
  
I am writing this email to request an extension for paying my 2008 annual report.  I am meeting 
with UTC staff tomorrow to discuss which of the services I provide are subject to the regulatory 
fees.  I may need to refile my return based on this conversation. 
  
I will provide an update by Friday March 4th. 
  
Thank you 
  
--  
Mike McKee 
 


